
 

 

 

October 9, 2020 

Dear Families and Stakeholders: 

This week our surveillance testing has continued and we have no positive COVID-19 
cases at this time. We have secured additional test kits and will continue to test our 
staff on a bi-weekly basis.  

We would like to thank those of you who have donated to our "Family to Staff 
Appreciation Fund". All financial gifts we receive from now until the foreseeable future 
will go directly to our direct care staff. Our staff greatly appreciate the support of our 
families and stakeholders. If you would like to send them a "Shout Out" you can do so 
by visiting our website.     

As usual, if you have any questions or concerns please reach out by 
emailing Contact@AmegoInc.org.    

We hope you have a safe and happy holiday weekend.    

Thank you,  

 

 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

 

https://www.amegoinc.org/staff-shout-outs/
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